
This has been another term that has flown by. The 

children have continued to work extremely hard!  

Since January we have learnt an enormous amount 

about where we live in the UK 

and where we are in the world. 

We have made our own keys 

for a map and labelled features we could see.  We have 

had the opportunity to plant bulbs as part of our 

science topic and we watch them grow each week. 

In English we have written 

diaries and interviews linked to our class texts of Orion 

and the Dark, The Lonely Best and The Magic Finger. 

This led to some lovely writing letter writing.  We 

celebrated International Day as well as World Book Day 

and explored emotions through poetry.  We wrote some 

beautiful synonym poems based on the theme of 

‘Loneliness’ as well as making some rhyming poems linked to 

‘Naughtiness’ and our class text George’s Marvellous 

Medicine. 

During the term the children have had opportunities to cook 

and have made chocolate and beetroot muffins!  They were 

delicious. Thank you to parents for your continued support 

with the cooking activities.  

We all had a lovely time on our Spring Walk and are enjoying learning outside 

now that the weather is much drier and brighter. 

 

 Have a wonderful Easter and I look forward to seeing the children again next 

term.  Mrs Le Cuirot 


